
Wells-next-the-Sea Nursery School Newsletter    Spring Term 2017 – Week 9 

This week in Nursery School we have been thinking about the animals on Old Macdonalds 
Farm. We found out how to sign some of the animals when we sing the song.  
We also thought about some of the crops that Old Macdonald might grow. 
Here we are identifying vegetables. The parsnip was really tricky, because it smelled like a 
carrot, but was the wrong colour! 

 !  !  !  !  
We then told the children of Stone Soup. Mrs Cameron followed the recipe to make it. The 
children thought it was delicious. 

 !  !  !  !  
On Tuesday we visited the Reception Class. We had great fun exploring and quickly made 
ourselves at home! 

         !  !  !  

          !  !  !  
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